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Public Information Statement 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
825 AM EDT Thu Jun 21 2012 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Daniel Starosta, Chief 
         Production Management Branch 
         NCEP Central Operations 
 
Subject: Change in Contact Information for NCEP Senior Duty Meteorologist: 
Effective Immediately 
 
The National Centers for Environmental Prediction’s (NCEP’s) Senior Duty 
Meteorologist (SDM) will be moving to College Park, MD, the first week of 
August 2012.  As a result, the contact phone number for the SDM (301-763-
8298) will change.  Please change your contact number for the SDM to 301-
683-1500, effective immediately. 
 
If you encounter any problems with the use of either phone number, the SDM 
can be reached at sdm@noaa.gov. 
 
If you have additional questions regarding this notice, please contact: 
 
Joe Carr 
NCEP/PMB Operations Team Lead 
301-683-1502 
joe.carr@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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